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ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI - 

 
GERS THIRD PARTY DEDUCTION PAYROLL ISSUE RESOLVED 

 
 

THE GERS WOULD LIKE TO ADVISE RETIREES AFFECTED BY THE MARCH 15TH PAYROLL DEDUCTION ISSUE, 
THAT THE SITUATION HAS BEEN RESOLVED AND ALL THIRD PARTY VENDOR CHECKS HAVE BEEN DELIVERED.  
 
GERS BEGAN THE IN-HOUSE PROCESSING OF ITS ANNUITY PAYROLL ON MARCH 15, 2013.  HOWEVER, WE 
EXPERIENCED A PROGRAMMING ISSUE WHICH IMPACTED THE DISPENSATION OF OUR THIRD PARTY 
DEDUCTIONS FOR THE MARCH 15 ANNUITY PAYROLL.   
 
GERS REGRETS ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED AND WOULD LIKE TO THANK RETIREES FOR THEIR PATIENCE 
AND UNDERSTANDING. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL 340-776-7703 OR 340-718-5480. 
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